
 

 

Winterbourne 
Junior Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 6th September 2019 

Reminders 

Please remind your daughter to bring her 

P.E kit on Monday. 

We will be testing Times Tables (from 2x 

to 12x) this coming week.  Please remind 

your daughter to practice this weekend so 

she can achieve her full potential. 

When: Friday 3.30When: Friday 3.30--4.304.30 
 

Where: Winterbourne Junior Where: Winterbourne Junior 

Dates for your diary: 

We are looking forward to seeing 

you at Winterbourne Expects on 

Wednesday 11th September at 

4:45pm in the school hall.  

Next Friday, 13th September, is 

Roald Dahl Day.  Your daughter can 

come dressed as her favourite Dahl 

character, wearing yellow or with 

her uniform worn back-to-front.  All 

children are being asked to bring a 

£1 donation which will go to Roald 

Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Chari-

ty. 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter, where you will be able to find out 

about our learning in Year 5, share our achievements and get information 

about forthcoming events.  We hope you enjoy reading it. 

Welcome to a brand new school year.  We are looking forward to the 2019/20 and 

in this academic year, we are sure that your daughter will put as much effort as 

she can into her work in preparation for the challenges ahead. 

Homework set this week: 

1 Ten minute English workout for Monday 

1 Ten minute Maths workout for Monday 

Spellings   

3 Reading Record entries per week. 

Maths: We will be reading and writing 

numbers up to a million.  

Writing: We will be reading the text The 

Firework Maker’s Daughter in class and 

the girls will write their own story openings 

Topic: We will be looking at the Norman 

Conquest and their castle building. 


